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Attorney General Merrick B. Garland to Travel to Portland to Meet with Law 

Enforcement Officials 

****** MEDIA ADVISORY ****** 

PORTLAND, Ore.— On Friday morning, Attorney General Merrick B. Garland will travel to 

Portland to visit the U.S. Attorney’s Office for the District of Oregon and meet with U.S. 

Attorney Natalie K. Wight as well as federal, state, and local law enforcement leaders. 

The Attorney General and U.S. Attorney will provide brief opening remarks at the top, which 

will be open to press. 

WHEN: Friday, Dec. 20, at 9:35 a.m. PT / 12:35 p.m. ET 

WHERE: 

1000 SW Third Ave. 

Suite 600 

Portland, Oregon 97204 

Spray at the Top Only for Opening Remarks 

NOTE: All media must arrive by 8:40 a.m. PT to allow for security sweeps. Upon arrival, 

media must present government-issued photo I.D. (such as a driver’s license) as well as 

valid media credentials. 

Media outlets are asked to RSVP by 10:00 p.m. PT tonight, Thursday, Dec. 19, and direct any 

inquiries regarding logistics to catherine.morris2@usdoj.gov, andrea.rocksund@doj.gov, and 

kevin.sonoff@usdoj.gov. 
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Contact: Public Affairs Officer 

Phone: (503) 727-1000 

USAOR.PublicAffairs@usdoj.gov 
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